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“That’s going to take a female who is worried about the next shoe
dropping, and that’s me.”

But framing can be a tricky thing, as Murphy quickly learned when
her comments rankled political observers on social media.

“Now who’s being sexist,” groused one, alluding to the Murphy
team’s complaints earlier in her campaign that she was the target of
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K Tammy Murphy said the conversation around late-term abortions has become hijacked by
“Republican fearmongering.” (Hal Brown for New Jersey Monitor)

Where they stand
All four candidates in the race — Kim, Murphy, Larry Hamm, and
Patricia Campos-Medina — list abortion rights as a top priority.

For Kim and Murphy — the 
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challenge,” Murphy said. “So this entire conversation should be
taken off the table.”

Kim also objects to criminalizing abortion providers and allowing
lawsuits against people who get or perform abortions, saying such
measures reduce access because they can drive clinics to close.

“No health care professional wants to operate in those types of
circumstances,” he said. “Things have gotten so toxic in our country
when it comes to this issue that these types of restrictions have
become weaponized in ways that have severe de
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“A primary election is largely about enthusiasm. You have to give
voters some reason to come out and vote for you. And activating
female voters is a powerful way to do that, especially because there
are more female Democrats than male Democrats in the state and
nationwide,” Cassino said.

But sexism persists among the electorate, Cassino said. He released
a new poll Wednesday that showed sexism cost female Democratic
candidates about six points in favorability statewide.

“Some voters are very responsive to threats to male dominance,” he
said.

Notably, the National Organization for Women’s New Jersey chapter
has urged its national leaders to endorse Kim, the New Jersey
Globe reported Wednesday.
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